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The Honorable Kellie Warren, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Judiciary 

Statehouse, Room 346-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Warren: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 317 by Senator Faust-Goudeau 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 317 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 317 would allow an individual to submit a written request for restricted driving 

privileges when that individual’s driving privileges have been revoked for driving with a canceled, 

suspended, or revoked license for failure to comply with a traffic citation.  An individual would 

not qualify for restricted driving privileges if they had been convicted for driving with a canceled, 

suspended, or revoked license more than three times. 

 

 The Kansas Department of Revenue and the Kansas Judicial Branch state enactment of SB 

317 would not have any fiscal effect on the operations of either agency.  Any fiscal effect 

associated with SB 317 is not reflected in The FY 2023 Governor’s Budget Report.  

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Adam Proffitt 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

cc: Vicki Jacobsen, Judiciary 

 Lynn Robinson, Department of Revenue  


